
 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 

      06 August 2021 
 

 
Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution 
No. (NTC) 103-21, the Department is awarding the procurement of various medical 
supplies by OFMS to your firm, the Tri-Green Supply and Technology Solutions 
Inc., in the total amount of Forty Thousand One Hundred Eighty pesos (PhP 
40,180.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s 
accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the 
Contract. 

     
 
 

                                                                      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

      ERNESTO C. ABELLA 
  Undersecretary for Strategic 
Communications and Research 

                                                                           and Head of the Procuring Entity 
 
 
Tri-Green Supply and Technology Solutions Inc. 
   No.12 Cottonwood Street GWEV 
     San Andres, Cainta, Rizal 
       Tel : (02) 891-6851/8569-0061 
    
   
 

 

 


